
MECHIRAT CHAMETZ 

SALE OF CHAMETZ  

5784 / 2024 
 

PESACH this year begins on MONDAY NIGHT, April 22. The search for leaven 

(BEDIKAT CHAMETZ) is done SUNDAY NIGHT, APRIL 21
st.

 

According to Jewish law, any leaven (chametz) owned by a Jew during the Pesach 

festival is forbidden for use. You should therefore attempt to “use up” as much as 

possible of your chametz products prior to Pesach. Since it is unlikely that you can 

dispose of all CHAMETZ before the approach of PESACH, you should arrange for 

MECHIRAT CHAMETZ, the sale of all leavened products which remain, covered 

and locked away during Pesach. 

Complete the authorization for below, and mail it to the synagogue office before 

FRIDAY, APRIL 19
th 

at the address below. It is customary to make a charitable 

donation. Checks should be made payable to Congregation Beth Shalom.  Funds 

collected will be donated to those in need. 

Rabbi Robert Gamer 

Congregation Beth Shalom 

14601 West Lincoln Road 

Oak Park, Michigan  48237 

 

Date :____________________________ 

I hereby authorize you to act as my agent in selling the chametz in my home 

and/or business premises for the year 5784 located at:  

_____________________________________________________________ 

This chametz will be properly stored away and will not be visible or accessible 

during the eight days of Pesach. 

Signature: 

______________________________________________________________ 

Print Name: 

______________________________________________________________ 


